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DAVENTRY PHOTOGRAPHIC SOCIETY 
The Graham Brown Memorial Trophy 

Competition Rules 

1. The competition is to be held annually. 
 

2. It is an ‘open’ projected (PDI) competition. No restrictions are placed on the subject 
content other than normal restrictions of decency. 
 

3. It will be held on three nights in the club calendar prior to and using the same format 
as the monthly PDI competition.  There will always be at least one clear club monthly 
competition between each of the three events. 
 

4. Each session will be run as a separate, externally judged competition, before the set-
subject competition.   
 

5. Entries for these three competitions must be new images and may not be entered 
also for the monthly set-subject competitions nor entered for the Hollis Trophy.   
 

6. Each time the competition is run, entrants will be allowed to enter only one image.  
Images will be marked out of 20 with no limitations on the range and numbers of 
marks given by the judge in the competition.  However, if more than one score of 20 
is awarded, the judge will be asked to pick one of the 20s as his/her favourite of the 
evening.  This image will be marked 20* and the star will be taken into account in the 
event of a tied total score at the end of the 3 competitions. 
 

7. The winner of the trophy will have the highest total score (maximum 60 marks) over 
the three competitions. 
 

8. In the event of a tie in the total number of points awarded to entrants after the 3 
competition scores are added, the overall winner will be the author with the higher 
number of 20*s.  If there is still a tie then the author with the higher number of 19s will 
be the winner, etc.  In the event of a final tie, the authors will share the award.   
 

9. Names will not be engraved onto the trophy, but the club will keep and publicise the 
result. 
 

Entry Process 

1. Entries will be made using the same sizing and naming protocols as the entries for 
the normal monthly competition and with the same closing date. 
   

2. If an entry is forwarded in the same email as the monthly entries, it must be clearly 
identified as an entry for the Graham Brown Trophy.   
 


